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OFF I CER
TRA I N I NG
Unfortunately
there is still no
Lieutenant
Governor for
Division 2, so an
officer training
session has not
been set up yet.

I CON RE CAP
The Kentucky-Tennessee Tour of Washington,
D.C. and Baltimore, Maryland was a complete
success! We got to adventure through all of D.C.
and tour our nation's beautiful Capitol building.
We arrived in Baltimore to kick off ICON with a
meet-and-greet where members from all over
the world got to trade pins and dance together,
but the most exciting part was voting on new
amendments and the International Board.
Delegates voted to change the Key Club pledge,
which is very exciting considering it is the first
time it has ever happened! On the K-T side of
things, all 3 of our previous district executive
board members won distinguished awards. This
is the first time a treasurer from K-T has ever
won.
 
We hope to see you next year at ICON where it
will be held in San Francisco, California. People
are already starting to get excited about that!

DI V I S I ON
COUNCI L
MEET I NG
A DCM is a chance
for members of
different clubs in a
division to meet
each other, sadly,
however, the same
applies for the
DCM. Without a
Lieutenant
Governor they are
hard to plan.



Y OF  GRANT
The Youth Opportunities Fund
Grant is a great chance for clubs
that lack funding to do service
projects that they otherwise could
not. The grant can provide as little
as $100 up to as much as $2000.
All applications should be written
in detail and submitted by
October 15th. They can be found
on the district website. My home
club at DuPont Manual in
Louisville, KY, applied for the grant
last year and we received $1000 to
make supply drops for the
Volunteers of America.

SUMMER
REMI NDER
Although a lot do,
your Key Club
doesn't need to be
inactive over the
summer! Try to get
a few friends
together to do a
service project for
a local non-profit.
Try a park clean-up
or help out at your
local library!
 
 
You could also use
this time to gather
your officers and
map out your
upcoming year of
service or set up
club bonding!



UPCOMI NG
EVENTS
The next most
important event is
Fall Rally. This will
take place at
Dollywood on
October 19th!
Make sure you be
there!
 
Fall Rally tickets are
$50 and they
include a t-shirt,
one meal voucher,
and entrance to
the park.
 
District
Convention will
take place this year
in Lexington from
March 20th -
22nd.
 
Start preparing for
Fall Rally and
DCON soon!

WE  NE E D  A N  L T G
If you are available to become a
Lieutenant Governor for Division 2,
please contact us! It truly is a great
experience, you get to meet so
many new people, you learn great
leadership skills, and you get to be
much more active in your
community. Any of us on the K-T
Board would agree!

CONTACTS
For more info on becoming an LTG e-mail any
of the following:

Steve Phillips (DA) - sphillips@ktkey.org
Ashley Song (Gov) - ashley@ktkey.org
Lexi Evans (D1 LTG) - lexi@ktkey.org
Ellyn Darke (D15 LTG) - ellyn@ktkey.org
Aiden Hamade (BE) - aiden@ktkey.org

 
Make sure you're following the KT District on
social media! We're @ktkeyclub on
everything!


